0309568

To: John Burg, Acting Director of Public Works
From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor%/
Date: February 11, 2004

Subject: - Fairfield Ave. Truck Traffic

The residents on Fairfield Ave. between Roosevelt Rd. and Central Ave. have expressed their
concern regarding trucks using Fairfield Ave. Trucks do need access to the businesses on
Fairfield Ave. for deliveries, however, when leaving they should travel south to Roosevelt Rd.

I would recommend posting Fairfield Ave. “5S Ton Weight Limit, Except Local Deliveries” from
a point 460 feet north of Roosevelt Rd. to Wilson Ave. to keep truck traffic off the residential
streets.

cc: Rick Soderstrom, Trustee, District 6
Transportation and Safety Committee



